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DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 05 JUNE 2020   
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 19)
Mrs M B Hicklin (DA) to ask the Minister of Health: 
Following the announcement by the National Coronavirus Command Council on 2 April 2020 that South Africans may travel overseas to seek medical attention, what measures are in place to accommodate South Africans stranded in (a) Zimbabwe, (b) Mozambique, (c) Botswana and (d) Eswatini who need to be repatriated back to the Republic for health reasons?
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REPLY:

Measures have been put in place to allow all South Africans to be able to come back home, the below-mentioned is applicable to all countries including those listed (a) to (d):

Medical Evacuation processes have been developed to accomodate every person who requires to travel into South Africa for medical attention including foreign nationals. South Afrcians who are in need of medical attention may travel back into the country to obtain all necessary medical attention. This is managed through the embassies who then communicate through to the Department of International Relations and Cooperation (Dirco).  Depending on the condition or nature of illness of the person, they are allowed to enter the country by means of an ambulance or general transportation in cases that do not warrant ambulance services.  The application process for medical evacuation is facilitated by the referring health facility or directly from the embassy in the case of outpatients.


END.
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